
     As a former Oregonian, I'm proud to see my home state taking leadership on the 
critical issue of reducing greenhouse gases.  Of course, no one measure will by itself 
change the destructive path we are on with respect to climate change, but we instead 
will need the cumulative effect of many courageous actions by individuals, businesses 
and governments.  The current Oregon cap & trade initiative appears to me to be one of 
them. 
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